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CMP268 ‘Recognition of sharing by Conventional Carbon plant of Not-Shared Year-Round circuits’

Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation in respect of the specific questions detailed below.
Please send your responses by 24 August 2017 to cusc.team@nationalgrid.com  Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration by the Workgroup.
Any queries on the content of the consultation should be addressed to Chrissie Brown at Christine.brown1@nationalgrid.com 

These responses will be included within the Draft CUSC Modification Report to the CUSC Panel and within the Final CUSC Modification Report to the Authority. 

	Respondent:
	Please insert your name and contact details (phone number or email address)

	Company Name:
	Please insert Company Name



Code Administrator Consultation questions  

	Q
	Question
	Response

	1
	Following the second send back from the Authority do you consider that the revised legal text aligns with the intent of the Final Modification Report that was submitted to the Authority on 6 July 2017? The send back letter and FMR can be found at the following link: http://www2.nationalgrid.com/UK/Industry-information/Electricity-codes/CUSC/Modifications/CMP268/
	

	2
	Do you have any other comments?
	





